
   
 
 
 

To:           IEHP – All Global Quality P4P PCP & IPA Participants 
From: IEHP – Quality Programs 
Date: May 3, 2024 
Subject: UPDATE: Final Data Submission Deadline – May 10, 2024 for 2023 Global 

Quality P4P Program  
 
 
Due to the disruption to encounter and claims submission caused by the Change Healthcare cybersecurity incident 
on February, 21, 2024, IEHP is extending the deadline to submit encounter data for the 2023 Global Quality 
(GQ) P4P Program. The new and final data submission deadline is May 10, 2024.  
 
All Primary Care Physicians (PCPs) concerned that their 2023 GQ encounters may not have reached IEHP may 
submit encounters directly through IEHP’s secure Provider Portal to meet the final May 10, 2024 deadline.  
 

- Submit encounters directly through IEHP’s secure Provider Portal Encounter Entry, at 
www.providerservices.iehp.org >Log In> Encounter> Entry  

-  
- This method of encounter submission should be used only due to the disruption in your practice’s 

standard encounter reporting process. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP Members. 
 
Questions? Please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or email 
ProviderServices@iehp.org or email IEHPs Quality team at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 
 
All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central > News and 
Updates > Notices.   
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